
Rosie Wuebbels 
 
The wolf population currently is being protected, unless you're a rancher that is!
I say keep this species protected and study some years to come. I would think the wolves increased
numbers could help to level off the increasing elk herds in the Skagit valley and deer herds most
anywhere in the valleys. Do NOT put them into an unprotected position.
I've spent a lot of time in the north cascades and pasaytan wilderness and I've yet to see or hear one.
I'm still waiting for that thrill.
Sincerely, 
Rosann Wuebbels
11134 O Ave
Anacortes, wa.98221
 


